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GO JIM GO 
Thank you, parents!!!! Because of your generosity, Peabody raised $742 for the 
children of Le Bonheur Hospital.  The students were happy to present the check to 
Jim Jaggers! 

NATIONAL WALKING SCHOOL BUS DAY 
Parents and students, please come join us!!! Peabody will be participating in the 
Walking School Bus national event on Friday, October 7th. The Walking School Bus 
event connects with many issues that communities care about, like creating safer and 
more walkable routes to school; building a sense of community or school spirit; and 
inspiring families to use their feet for the school commute more often. You might be 
surprised at how little time it takes and how much everyone enjoys it. Please come out 
and join Peabody on Friday, October 7th.  The walk will begin at 7:30 a.m. from the 
Sunshine Car Wash (located at Young Ave and East Parkway). The walkers will 
proceed up Young Avenue to the school. We usually arrive at Peabody around         
7:45 a.m. We look forward to seeing all your smiling faces and walking feet. 
     
 

    VOLUNTEER PROCESS 
If you would like to volunteer as a chaperone for field trips, please complete the 
Volunteer Process with MSCS via the link.  Parents must have completed the 
Volunteer Process for Level 2 and receive approval from MSCS before 
attending/chaperoning any field trips.  It usually takes 2-3 weeks for approval. 

http://www.scsk12.org/face/level3 
 
 

IMPORTANT DATES 
National Walking to School Bus Day   Friday, October 7th  

1st Nine Weeks Ends     Friday, October 7th  

Fall Break      October 10-14 

Report Cards Issued     Wednesday, October 26th  

ENJOY FALL BREAK!!!  

http://www.scsk12.org/face/level3

